
Important Notices – Summer 2023 

 

During the Cannon Hill Association Annual Meeting on June 24, 2023, the need for improved 

access to the Association beach was raised. Some neighbors have trouble walking down the asphalt 

path due to the security chain which presents a physical barrier to permitted foot traffic. A trial is 

underway to determine whether the removal of the chain helps facilitate access to the beach for 

those CHA neighbors who are allow this access. Please share your feedback – safety and security 

are our priorities. 

Safety and Security: Speed limits are posted and enforced for the safety of residents, guests and 

renters. Failure to abide puts all at risk. Please obey the 20-mph speed limit. 

Road Maintenance: New England Sealcoat is scheduled to seal coat on August 9. No street parking 

allowed that day. Please drive carefully and show deference to workers during this process. Thank 

you for your patience! 

Construction and Remodeling: Please consult the guidelines posted. 

And as always… 

• Golf carts should be operated with care and caution at all times and parking along 

the beach path must not block access to the beach. 

• Poison Ivy control along the beach path is underway – – walk carefully! 

• Dogs must be leashed on all CHA roads. 

• Dogs must be leashed on the beach per Town of Chatham. 
 

https://cannonhillhoa.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/The-Cannon-Hill-Association-and-related-Road-District-respectfully-requests-that-the-following-restrictions-be-made-part-of-any-approved-building-permits-for-houses-that-are-me.pdf

